Carbine Shooters:
Attached in Excel are the results of the NTSA Carbine Match for Saturday, October 5th, 2013.  Congratulations to the following shooters:
Overall Ranking 
1. Kirk S. 
2. Dwain M.  
3. Gary R.
 
Tactical Division:
1.  Kirk S.  
 
Open Division:
1. Dwain M.
2. Gary R.
3. JP A.
Stage Winners:
Stage 1 - Shawn A. 
Stage 2 - Kirk S.
Stage 3 - Dwain M.
Stage 4 - Kirk S. 
Stage 5 - Dwain M.
 
 Lowest Points Down - Kirk S. with 54 points.

We got lucky with the weather.  A cold front blew in around 0705 and provided a small amount of rain, but not enough to make the ground muddy or slick.  The front blew through by 0720 and it did not rain again until after the match was completed.  The temperature started out a 76 degrees and dropped into the upper 50's after the front blew in.  Some folks were dressed in shorts and T-shirts because it was warm earlier in the morning.  The winds out of the north were 20-25 mph.  The weather was certainly a factor in Stage 1 since there were no perfect scores.  On the other stages, we had some protection from the wind.
 
The attendance was good with 10 shooters, including 8 NTSA members and 2 non-members. We ran one squad and shot about 110 rounds in five stages. The match began around 9:35 AM and was completed by 1:30 PM.  
I want to thank Michael C., JP A., and Mark D. for coming out early to help set up the stages. I want to thank everyone for coming out and shooting the match and for all the help in timing, scoring, taping, picking up brass, and tearing down the stages. Thanks to Kirk S. for running squad one. 

